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February 25, 2020 

 

 

To: Prospective Proposers 

 

From: Erron Alvey, Contracts Administrator  

 

Subject: RFP S19247 – Addendum No. 2 Requested Project Documents 

 

 

Proposers must acknowledge this Addendum No. 2 by completing the 

Acknowledgement Form available on the website and including it in their proposals. 

 

 

 

Addendum No. 2 is to provide the documents requested in Addendum No. 1 Q&A.  Due 

to the size of the documents they are only available for download at the following 

address: 

 

https://www.vta.org/business-center/solicitations/mathilda-avenue-landscaping-project 

 

The documents are as follows: 

 
1. Final Environmental Impact Report 

2. Final Preliminary Site Investigations 

3. Storm Water Information Handout 

4. Final Geotechnical Design and Materials Report 

5. Conformed Drawing of Mathilda Avenue Improvements at US 101 and SR 237 Project 

 

END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2 

https://www.vta.org/business-center/solicitations/mathilda-avenue-landscaping-project

